@ City of
S7 Santa Rosa

MEMORANDUM
Date: June 30, 2017
To: BOARD OF PUBLIC UTILITIES

From: @ANDREW ALLEN, DEPUTY DIRECTOR CAPITAL PROJECTS ENGINEERING

Subject: MINOR CONTRACT AWARD - C02079 FARMERS LANE WELL FACILITY
PUMP REPLACEMENT PROJECT

The Farmers Lane Well Facility Pump Replacement Project will provide pre-purchase of the well
pumps for the Farmers Lane Well Rehabilitation project . Construction is scheduled to begin in
October 2017.

Funding for the project was authorized by the Council as part of the Capital Improvement
Program budget process. The project is funded by JL key 55745.

The project was advertised on June 6, 2017 and bids were received on June 29, 2017. A total of
two bids were received, ranging from $217,986.00 to $224,866.00. Since the low bid amount plus
contingency is within the amount designated by City Code as a minor contract, this contract is
being awarded by the City Manager.

The low bidder for this project is Bartley Pump, Santa Rosa, California, with a bid amount of
$217,986.00.



